
 

 
     ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Tuesday, September 9, 2025 
We acknowledge the Lekwungen-speaking peoples of the Esquimalt and Songhees First Nations on whose  

traditional territories we live, learn, and do our work.                      

JUNIOR GIRLS VOLLEYBALL 
If you are on the list outside Room 102, there is a tryout on Thursday after school at 3:30!  
 
SENIOR GIRLS VOLLEYBALL 
The roster has been posted and can be found in room 102. Congratulations to the players who 
have made the team! See Madame Morrison for information about the first practice 
 
SENIOR BOYS VOLLEYBALL 
There will be a meeting today at lunch in room 102 with Mr. Phillips. 
 
BOYS SOCCER 
Are you interested in playing Junior or Senior Boys Soccer this year? If so, tryouts will be today 
at 3:30 & on Thursday, September 11th at 3:30. 
 
CROSS COUNTRY 
There is an important meeting and sign up with Ms. Trumpy on Wednesday at lunch in the 
Roper Gym!  See you Wednesday at lunch in the Roper Gym if you are interested in running 
cross country. See Ms. Trumpy for details or if you miss the meeting. 
 
MUSICAL  
Anyone interested in joining CAST or CREW please come to an important meeting at LUNCH 
on Sept. 10 in the drama room 238!!! Everyone welcome, even if you're still undecided! 
 
EUROPE TRIP! 
Are you travelling on the Europe trip this Spring break? If so, please come to room 308 at lunch 
on Thursday. We will be going over trip information as a group, meeting the chaperones and 
meeting all the travellers! Be sure to bring your lunch! 
 
INTERNATIONAL STUDENTS 
Please be sure to join the international student google classroom.  The code was provided to 
you at our orientation session on August 29th - share with your friends who did not take a photo 
of the code. 
 
READING THEME 
This week's reading theme is "Expected the Unexpected."  Find these intriguing stories on the 
wall adjacent to the large antique bookshelf in the library! 
 
This Thursday, the Vic High Read & Write Club meets during lunch in the library classroom.  
Bring your lunches and your enthusiasm for reading! 
 
VIC HIGH DANCE COLLECTIVE 
Hip Hop auditions for the new Vic High Dance Collective are in the dance studio, room 240, 
TODAY at lunch. 

MORE ON THE BACK! 
 



 
 
 
ATTENTION ALL ROWERS 
There is an important Rowing Team meeting in room 144 today at lunch. 
 
LOCKERS 
The locker program is now live. Please go to Student Connect to choose your locker if you have 
paid. Don't forget to hit submit to confirm the payment first! If you have not paid yet, you can pay 
online with school cash online, or you can see Ms. Jessa in the accounts office at lunch or 
before school. 
 
BIKE LOCKUP 
Students - Please return all keys for the Bike Lockup on Friday, September 12th.  It is key #33.  
The lock will be changed at 2:30pm.  New keys can be signed out on Monday, September 15th.  
Please see Tara Knight in the office. 

 
 


